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WORLD TEACHERS’ DAY – Today, Thursday, October 5 is World Teachers’ 
Day.  World Teachers’ Day is a special day celebrated in more than 100 countries 
around the world, to recognize the vital contribution of teachers. 
 
The Board of Education and district staff would like to thank all of the teachers in 
the district.  Teachers work hard every day to ensure that students receive an 
education that is one of the best in the world.   
 
The Board and staff would also like to acknowledge the outstanding work done by 
all school district employees in supporting our public education system. 
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Join colleagues from Coal Tyee Elementary for a retirement tea for Helana 
Hack on Monday, October 23.  The event will be held in the school library 
from 2:45 until 4 p.m. 
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